
Friday October 30 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
Stanford University invites you to attend a reception to celebrate the opening of its new 
exhibition, Building Books: The Art of David Macaulay, on Tuesday November 3 
from 5:30 to 8 pm.  Macaulay is a pen-and-ink artist and author-illustrator of books, 
most notably, on architecture and design.  His books have sold more than two million 
copies in the United States and been translated into a dozen languages.  His work was 
exhibited last year at the National Building Museum.  The show will run through 
February 15.  Reception RSVPs to Meghvi Roig. 
 
The WPCA Acorn newsletter is coming to you by snail mail.  If you can’t wait, you can 
read it online now. 
 
CALENDAR 
 
Second District police station Halloween party on Saturday, October 31 from 6 to 9 pm.  
There will be a DJ, a best costume contest, prizes and (of course) candy. 
 
The District Department of Transportation will share its thoughts about DC’s transit 
future.  Wednesday, November 4 at Stoddert Elementary, 4001 Calvert St., from 7 to 
8:30 pm. 
 
DC WASA will have a Combined Sewer Overflow informational meeting on 
Thursday, November 5 at the Cleveland Park Library at 6:30 pm. 
 
The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month; 
the next meeting will be at 7:30 pm on Wednesday November 4 at Stanford 
(Connecticut Ave and Woodley Rd).  A draft agenda should be posted on the website a 
few days before the meeting.  All are welcome. 
 
WPCA Fall meeting and elections, November 18, 7:30 pm at St Thomas Apostle 
Church (27th Street and Woodley Road). 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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